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At the July 8 meeting, the council received an update on the finances from the Finance Ministry. They 
have been working hard to establish budgets and give the council a real-time view of our financial 
situation. There were questions about the different budgets and the report. The rest of the meeting 
revolved around making a plan to put together our framework around tithing to the district, the rental 
properties, and also how we manage business income going forward. This will be done in the next few 
meetings. 

At the July 22 meeting, the council discussed how to put down in writing a “Frequently Asked Questions” 
of how we operate as a church and a council, particularly in the areas of spending and managing the 
tithing and rental income. The council wishes to lay the groundwork for creating continuity and 
precedence for future councils and leadership of how things are being done and what the expectations are. 
In this meeting, we developed the concept and came up with the topics that should be covered, and going 
forward with our ideas and suggestions, we will get feedback and suggestions from the community and 
make edits as needed. 


